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The Embassy of the Hashemite kingdom of Jordan in Nairobi presents its

compliments to The Secretariat of governing bodies for the United Nations

Environment Programme (IINEP) and has the honour to refer to the Inputs on

Zera draft ministerial declaration for TINEA 5.2; as conveyed from Ministry of

Environment of Jordan:

- Adoption of the new text of the ninth proposal with the deletion of the phrase

(indigenous people) and the addition of (local communities) instead'

- Emphasizingthe importance of adopting the eleventh proposal in the

Ministerial Declaration

- Jordan stresses the necessrty of implementing the LrNEP/EA.2/Res. 15

Protection of the environment in areas affected by armed conflict including

those hosting refugees.

The Embassy of The Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan in Nairobi avails itself of

this opporfunity to renew to The Secretariat of governing bodies for the United

Nations Environment Programme the assurances of its highest consideration.

29th of November,202l

To: The Secretariat of governing bodies for the United Nations

Environment Programme

I.INEP
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Nairobi


